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On behalf of President Trump and the people of the United States,
congratulations and best wishes to the government and people of Djibouti on
the 40th anniversary of your independence on June 27.

The United States values the strategic partnership between our countries. We
look forward to further collaboration with Djibouti on regional security,
humanitarian aid, economic growth, and democratic governance in the year
ahead.
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